
The Winston Police Department is currently accepting applications for a full time patrol officer 

to join their team of professionals. Applications may be obtained at, and submitted to the 

Winston Police Department in their new facility located at 131 NW Rose Ave. Deadline for 

submission will be June 18, 2018. For further information, please contact the police department 

directly at 541.679.8706.  


